Repubtic of the Philippines
Province of Bulacan

CITY OF MALOLOS

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT
FOR OPENING OF BIDS

Pursuant to Memorandum CHRMO-2024-16 issued by the City
Human Resource Management Office Department Head Cristina R.
Gutierrez on March 4, 2024, scheduling the “Capability Building for
Department Heads and Performance Management Team on Strategic
Performance Management System for PRIME-HRM” on March 120 13, 2024
the Opening of Bids under Invitation to Bid No. 202402004 scheduled on 13
March 2024 is hereby moved to 18 March 2024 at 10:00 in the morning at
Conference Room, 2/F City Administrator’s Office, New City Hall Bldg,,
City of Malolos, Bulacan

CGM-BAC-NOTICE-2025050601

BIDS AND AWARDS COMMITTEE
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